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hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org

From: WAQAR AKRAM SARHADI <waqarakram321@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2024 12:06 PM
To: Hina Qureshi CTC
Subject: Correction in Leave management.

Respected Miss Hina, 
                          With due respect i is for your kind informaƟon  that i have to apply for 3 days leave on  18,19,and 20 July 
2024 but by mistake i applied on 11,12,13 july 2024. so it is requested that kindly remove my leaves of 11,12,13 july 2024 
so i can mark my aƩendance on said dates. 
Regards: 
Waqar Akram 
UCPO @ UC 6 Rwp. 
Mob: 0312-5000144. 
 
<hƩps://docs.google.com/uc?export=download&id=0B1no0vzxtqZFUG0yVzhHLWI0UFk&revid=0B1no0vzxtqZFRkJYQnA5
d1p1bGlxZTRCWGNIVUZycG9vZHJvPQ>  
 


